
August 24, 2017 

 

TO:  Towanda Bryant, FCC IBFS 

FROM:  Donna Yopp, AT&T Manager Network Compliance 

SUBJECT: AT&T Surrendering Earth Station Call Signs WA34, KA413 

 

 

AT&T Corp respectfully request to surrender Earth Station Call Signs WA34, KA413: 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Donna Yopp @ Donna.Yopp@att.com, or on (404-984-9475). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Donna Yopp 
Donna Yopp 

AT&T 

Manager – Network Compliance 
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